
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 2019 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for showing interest in applying for the post of Head Teacher at Seaburn Dene Primary 
School.  Seaburn Dene Primary is a single form entry school, situated very near to a beautiful 
coastline and has views overlooking Cleadon hills.  Our school has had significant renovations over 
the last few years making it a pleasant, innovative and safe environment which enhances our pupils’ 
learning.  
 
At Seaburn Dene Primary we believe that when we talk with children about how they can embrace a 
'can do’ attitude or resilience in their learning, and why this is important, pupils develop more of a 
growth mind-set which leads to successful learning attitudes. 
 
Ofsted noted in the last inspection May 2018 
 
You have created a culture of continuous improvement: you do all you can to support pupils to 
thrive. Pupils receive an education that equips them with the knowledge, skills and experiences to 
be well-rounded confident individuals. 
 
We are looking to appoint a Headteacher with experience, confidence and potential to carry on the 
good work of the retiring Headteacher and the vision and passion to take the school forward in their 
own way. 
 
As Chair of Governors, I would like to invite potential applicants to visit our school on Wednesday 
6th February at either 1.30pm or 4pm or Thursday 14th February at either 1.30pm or 4pm. 
 
Please contact Mrs Lynne Halliday School Business Manager (Tel:  0191 5634100, option 3) to 
arrange this. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
 
 
Mrs J Chalk 
Chair of Governors 
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admin@seaburndeneprimary.co.uk 
http://www.seaburndeneprimary.co.uk 

 
 


